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Wolfie Seawolf 
 

wolfie.seawolf@stonybrook.edu 
Stony Brook, NY 11790 
631-555-1212                                 
 
June 5, 2021 
 
Dr. Thomas J. Meyer 
Assistant Superintendent for Human Resources 
Hicksville Public Schools 
200 Division Avenue 
Hicksville, NY 11801-4899 
 
Dear Dr. Meyer: 
 
It is with great excitement that I apply for the English Teacher position at Hicksville Public Schools. I learned 
about this opportunity from the OLAS website. As a recent graduate with a Bachelor's degree in Secondary 
Education from Stony Brook University, I have experience teaching English on the seventh-, eleventh-, and 
twelfth grade levels. Through these experiences as a student teacher, I have been able to fuel my passion for 
teaching and strengthen my teaching, curriculum development, and classroom management skills. 
 
In my role as a student teacher for eleventh and twelfth grade students at Huntington Highschool, I learned 
how to utilize technology and other mediums to engage students of various backgrounds. I also strengthened 
my ability to adapt my teaching style to the varying needs of students by instructing both an honors class and 
a non-regents level class. All 60 of the students I worked with showed improved reading comprehension and 
writing skills by the end of the quarter.  
 
I am impressed that more than 90% of your students go on to further education, which is better than the 
Nassau County average. I welcome the opportunity to contribute to a district with such a strong reputation. 
My experience conducting after-school workshops on essay writing for college applications would allow me to 
contribute to Hicksville Public Schools mission of preparing students for further education. 
 
I look forward to meeting with you to discuss how my educational background, skills, and experiences can help 
meet the needs of Hicksville Public Schools. In the meantime, if you have any questions, I can be reached at 
(631)-555-1212 or wolfie.seawolf@stonybrook.edu. Thank you for your time and consideration. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Wolfie Seawolf 
 
Wolfie Seawolf
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